January Newsletter ( -

Happy News Years to all of M.L.C.

I’'m looking forward to a new exciting year with your children. This month | will be
introducing new baby songs such as Row Row Row Your Boat, Baa Baa Black
Sheep, and many more.

Children love when I put a C.D. in for them with singing and dancing, so these are
things we do daily. Also reading a story book to your children before and after nap
time.

Play time the children enjoy (playing with building blocks, balls, and pop up toys).
Your children love looking at pictures, so it would be nice to have new photos of
your family and pets.

Thanks to all the parents with the love and care for our children. As always if you
have any questions or concerns, please let us know.
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Kamaria, 10-07-16 THIS MONTH, WE WILL HAVE FUN READING STORIES (3 LIL
BEAR’S, 3 LIL PIGS) AND SING NEW SONGS (RING AROUND

Oliver, 11-21-16 THE ROSIE, ETC...) KAMARIA, OLIVER, AND CHARLOTTE
WILL BE WORKING ON PLAYING TOGETHER AND

Charlotte, 11-23-16 SHARING. ADDITIONALLY, WE WILL BE WORKING ON

USING OUR FORKS AND SPOONS AT LUNCH TIME.

Under 1 Year Old
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BRYER, 3-14-17 WORKING ON STRENGHTHENING HIS LEGS TO STAND AND BALANCE WITH HELP.
ALSO, WE WILL WORK ON WALKING A FEW STEPS TOGETHER.

CALEB, 3-25-17 WORKING ON STRENGTHENING HIS LEGS TO STAND-AND BALANCE WITH HELP. WE
WILL BE WORKING ON WALKING TOGETHER WITH HELP.

MATTHEW, 5-24-17 WORKING ON ROLLING BACK TO FRONT, FRONT TO BACK, AND HELPING HIM SIT UP
WITH HELP.

ELIZABETH, 8-14-17 WORKING ON SITTING UP ON HER OWN WITH HELP.
OLIVIA, 9-27-17 WORKING ON TUMMY TIME AND HELPING HER TO ROLL OVER WITH HELP.
INAYA, 10-25-17 WORKING ON TUMMY TIME AND STRENGTHENING HER HEAD.
THANKS, MS. LANA



